GRAND ISLAND PROFESSIONAL WOMEN’S CHAPTER, NYS WOMEN, INC.

“ISSUES OF AGING”, 7 p.m., TUESDAY, OCTOBER 23, GRAND ISLAND KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

Grand Island Professional Women’s Chapter, NYS Women, Inc. will present “Issues of
Aging” at 7 p.m., Tuesday, October 23 in the Grand Island Knights of Columbus Hall, 1841 Whitehaven
Rd., Grand Island. The program is free and open to the public and features Nancy Tulumello and
Miriam Callahan.

Diane Dinsmore, president, said the Grand Island Professional Women are presenting this
program to heighten awareness of some of the problems our older citizens face and to help them deal
with their situations. “The program will be especially interesting to families, caregivers and friends,”
Dinsmore said.

Tulumello recently received the Gillick Quality of Life Award given to a person whose work has
made extraordinary advances in improving the quality of life for persons with dementia. Tulumello
said she makes sure that the care of people with dementia is at a standard they deserve. She has
mentored social workers through her teaching at the State University of New York at Buffalo.

Callahan is project coordinator for Erie County Department of Senior Services and will speak
on what services are available for seniors and their caregivers and how to access these services.



